
to whom it may concern


I am writing on behalf of the Fargo Moorhead Ballet,  we’re a no profit professional dance 
company. Who has been clawing to stay open this past year. As 80% or our operations income 
comes from live performances. Due to Covid we have had to cancel all of our production last 
season. With the help of Covid relief found we are managing to stay open. With out North 
Dakota Arts Council I would have never known there where funds available to us, as we are a 
non profit organization. The money we received was put to rent and other operational 
expenses. I hope you consider NDCA to receive the reallocation of unspent Covid funds. 


Thank you for all you do for North Dakota 


Sincerely 

Matthew Gasper

Artistic director or the FMBallet



